
I am writing to express my full support of Perpetua Resources and the Stibnite Gold Project. The project 

would finally address legacy mining issues that have been plaguing the site for decades and help secure 

the minerals we need for America's future. The company has shown its commitment to Valley County 

and the state of Idaho and I encourage you to adopt the proposed activities outlined in the company's 

2021 Modified Mine Plan during the permitting process. 

It is time to move the Stibnite Gold Project. Perpetua Resources has spent the last 12 years working with 

stakeholders to make sure its project meets the highest environmental standards and brings positive 

benefits to Idaho. Over the past six years, multiple federal, state and local agencies have analyzed the 

project as part of the review process. The public has had ample time to review Perpetua's plans and two 

opportunities to provide comments. The input and permitting process has improved the plan. Perpetua 

resources has increased recreational access, improved water quality and reduced its project footprint. It 

is time to move the project forward. 

Reviewing Perpetua Resources' improved plans it is clear to me the company really believes in taking 

care of the environment and keeping the community safe. That is why they reduced water 

temperatures, improved water quality and shrunk the project footprint by 13 percent. I urge you to trust 

in your own review process and permit the Stibnite Gold Project. 

Don Fausett 


